
Club Calendar
for

September
Sept 2005

1.. SLMUG General  Meeting 7:30 pm
 San Leandro High School
 Room 507  (Shop 7 Graphics Lab)
 2200 Bancroft Ave.
 San Leandro  (Info: 510 828-9314)
 SLMUG Board Meeting. Nor-  
 mally held after the general   
 meeting at a nearby eating estab- 
 lishment.

15... SLMUG Mac SIG
 The Mac SIG meets on the third  
 Thursday in Room 507, the Shop 7   
 Graphics Lab. Items for discussion  
 are brought by you, the attendees.  
 Discussions are specific to your  
 problems and requests.
 (Info: 510 828-9314)

Oct 2005

6... SLMUG General  Meeting 7:30 pm
 San Leandro High School
 Room 507  (Shop 7 Graphics Lab)
 2200 Bancroft Ave.
 San Leandro  (Info: 510 828-9314)

The Fine Print
Apple Bytes is published by and for the members of the San Leandro Macintosh User 
Group. It is created on a Mac G4 867 running Mac OS 10.2.6 using Adobe InDesign 2.0.2   
and printed on  an HP Laserjet 2200DTN.

It is an independent publication, not affiliated with, sponsored, or sanctioned by Apple 
Computer or any other manufacturer. The opinions, statements, views, and positions herein 
are those of the author(s), or editor(s) and are not intended to represent the opinions, state-
ments, views, and positions of Apple Computer or any other company, or anyone else for 
that matter. Original articles published in Apple Bytes may be reprinted or reproduced by 
other non-profit user groups provided that acknowledgement is given and a copy of that 
newsletter furnished to:

  Editor
  P.O. Box 4111
  San Leandro, CA  94579

Tiger is huge...
 
 We know that Tiger has a lot of 
new features. The Special Edition from  
MacWorld Magazine is fascinating and 
barely scratches the surface. Ed will 
distribute them at the meeting.

 I am really enjoying the magazine 
and have ordered a couple of more 
books on the same subject in my quest 
for Tiger knowledge.

  Update 10.4.3 has been seeded to 
developers and is now expected to be 
available sometime in September. As 
usual this is just another in the ongoing 
“Bug fix” series.
 
 Finally Safari is getting some 
badly needed attention and is starting 
to look like a real browser. Perhaps 
Randy will give us an update at the 
meeting.

 For those of you who are 
planning to attend MacWorld Paris 
you can probably expect to see some 
new updates to the PowerBook line. 
Perhaps just another speed-bump. It 
could be the last update we see before 
the magical “upgrade” to the dark 
side. It is also possible that the recent 
IBM announcement of faster PowerPC 
chips could see the light of day. The 
keynote is due on Sept. 20th.

That’s all folks...
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   San Leandro Macintosh
           User Group
             P.O. Box 4111
  San Leandro CA  94579-0111

 Main Meeting - Sept 1st

September 1st meeting features...

 Bob Shayler will present FreeFall. He found this program at the best 
equipped Apple store in the United States. He was visiting our country’s larg-
est indoor mall located near Minneapolis while on his recent Dog Safari. He will 
demo the program as he is also incorporating it into his Science Class Curricu-
lum. Be sure to attend.


